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Parents Evening with a Twist 
Tuesday 30th March 4:00pm to 6:00pm 
Wednesday 31st March 4:00pm to 7:30pm 
 
Thank you for all kind words about the new system...so far there have been   
relatively few technical issues! The last day for booking is this Friday (26th) so 
if you have not yet booked  a Parents Evening meeting for next week, please do 
as a matter of urgency. 
 
For more comprehensive details about how to book a meeting please refer to    
Newsletter 25 
 
Parents Evening will take place through Video calls. These can take place on your 
phone, tablet  or computer. 
They will last 9 minutes. If you are late to the meeting you will not be able to gain     
entry. At the end of the allotted time the meeting will automatically finish. 
Booking appointments will close on Friday 26th March at 3:00pm. Should you wish 
to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
Please visit https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your                    
appointments.  
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will 
be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 

Sounds complicated….watch this 7 minute video which makes it very easy 
to understand. 
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-
how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call 

Class Photographs tomorrow (Wednesday 24th) 
As always, please make sure your child is in full uniform which is clean and           
appropriate.  

https://wembrookprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call


 

A Message from the Leisure Trust 
During the Easter break (06/04-09/04 & 12/04 – 16/04) we have an opportunity to    
offer 15 free places on our new holiday provision Playscheme at Middlemarch School 
for children who are residents within Hilltop & Caldwell catchment area.  
Spaces have been funded by HTC Big Local so at the moment we can only offer out to 
residents, although we are hoping to open up paid spaces to the wider public at a later 
date.  
As per government guidance, unfortunately these places are only open to children aged 
5-12 years old whose parents are classed as critical workers.   
Further information can be found here: 
https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme 

To enquire about eligibility for a free space you can contact 
guy.blissett@nbleisuretrust.org with your postcode. 

For those out of the catchment area we are also running a scheme at Our Lady & St Jo-
sephs, which again is open for critical workers, although these are not free.  
Information is all on the link above 

Save the Easter Bunny 
https://youtu.be/4Ajs_43tWAs  
 
Thank you again for all your kind words. Please click on the link 
for the “Best of” video. 2200 hits so far! 

Thank you for all your support. We managed to rise over £500 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 30th March Parents Evening Early 

Wednesday 31st March Parents Evening Late 

Thursday 1st April End of the Spring Term  

Monday 19th April Beginning of the Summer Term 

Monday 3rd May May Bank Holiday School closed 

Monday 31st May to Friday 4th 
June (inclusive)  

Half Term 

Friday 25th June INSET day. School closed for pupils 

Wednesday 21st July End of the Summer Term 

Please note that school finishes on a Wednesday this year. We have big plans for 
the last three dates, so please ensure your child is in school! 
There is still one cancelled INSET day to be confirmed. The date is yet to be agreed by 
governors but is likely to be Monday 5th July 

https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme
mailto:guy.blissett@nbleisuretrust.org
https://youtu.be/4Ajs_43tWAs

